
CMD, BHEL Inaugurates Swachhta Pakhwada in BHEL;  

Administers Swachhta Pledge to employees 

  

 

 

New Delhi, August 16: Inaugurating the Swachhta Pakhwada (16-31 Aug., 2018) 

in Bharat Heavy Electricals Limited (BHEL), Sh. Atul Sobti, Chairman & 

Managing Director, BHEL, administered the ‘Swachhta Pledge’ to the company’s 

employees. The CMD exhorted BHEL employees to participate enthusiastically 

and contribute wholeheartedly to the National Mission of creating ‘Swachh 

Bharat’.    

 


